
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

The Guardianship and Advocacy Commission will meet  
 
 

Thursday, December 16, 2021 
1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

 
 
Meeting will be held via WebEx and is open and accessible to the 
public. Visitors may attend in person at: 
 
 

IL Guardianship & Advocacy Commission 
Springfield Office 

830 S. Spring Street, Springfield, IL 62704 
 

 
 

If you have any questions, contact Florence Martin at 312-793-5334 or 
by e-mail at Florence.Martin@illinois.gov. 
 
 
  

 


